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Wednesday¹s game between the Cedar Rapids Kernels and Wisconsin Timber Rattlers has
been cancelled due to inclement weather.

  

The game will not be made up because the two teams do not play again in the first half of the
2013 Midwest League season.

  

The Kernels begin a six-game road trip Thursday with games at Peoria  and Burlington. They
return on Thursday, April 25 to open a six-game  homestand against Great Lakes and Lansing.
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